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November 25, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

As we approach the Thanksgiving Holiday, we have much to be thankful for 

1. All the tests done last week for both staff and residents were NEGATIVE. 

2. We are now well into our 28-day Quarantine time frame required to mark the end of the outbreak.  The 28 days 

will go until December 1st, but it will up to Thurston County to officially end the Quarantine. 

3. We will not need to do anymore additional testing, but we are still using the highest level of PPE and infection 

control.  

4. We will continue to coordinate with the state through the end of the 28-day time frame and will report any new 

symptoms of staff that show symptoms or report they have had contact with an infected person.   

5. Thurston County is still in Phase 1, for now, due to the increase in cases they have experienced in the county.   

Thank you for your patience and understanding.   If you have specific questions or need additional information, please 

feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nanette Wilkins, Director of Operations 
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